
Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board Agenda 29 October 2003 

7. KERB AND CHANNEL PRIORITISATION 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Gina Clarke, Community Secretary, DDI 941 6615 

 
 The purpose of this report is to enable the Board to: 
 
 1. consider the kerb and channel programme for the Hagley and Ferrymead wards for the new 

years 2 to 5; and 
 
 2. request, if considered appropriate, the reprioritisation of projects within this programme. 
 
 Under the approved process for kerb and channel prioritisation, the Board can request the 

reprioritisation of projects within its wards.  The kerb and channel programme for the new years 2 – 5 
is attached.  Ken Stevenson (Asset Management Team Leader) will attend the meeting to assist the 
Board in assessing the programme. 

 
 

 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the Board consider priorities for the kerb and channel programme in the 

Hagley and Ferrymead wards for the new years 2 – 5 and forward any 
requested changes to the City Streets Unit by 5 December 2003. 

 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation:  For discussion. 
 
 


